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Learn more about the project by visiting our website at:   

www.gov.bc.ca/bellevilleterminal

What’s Happening 
in Your Area

The Belleville Terminal 
Redevelopment Project  

will provide a safe, secure, 
state-of-the-art international 

gateway terminal for passengers 
and goods. The upgraded terminal will 

meet Canada’s obligations under the 
Canada-US Land, Rail, Marine, and Air 

Transport Preclearance Agreement (LRMA). 
It will also help drive the regional, provincial 

and national economies while creating 
a welcoming port of entry for tourists and 

business travellers alike.

Territorial Acknowledgment:
The Province of B.C. acknowledges the Belleville 

Terminal Redevelopment Project is located on the 
traditional territory of the Lekwungen Peoples, also  

known today as the Esquimalt and Songhees Nations.

Belleville Terminal
REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT

Phase 2:
Demolition of the existing Clipper terminal 
facilities and construction of the new Belleville 
Terminal begins in late 2024 and is scheduled 
to be operational in 2028.

Phase 1:
Construction begins in Spring 2024 and is  
scheduled to be completed by Fall 2024.



Phase 1 of the project will include: 

•	 Modifications and expansion of the Steamship wharf  
to temporarily accommodate the Clipper vessel. 

•	 Modifications and construction of a temporary  
addition to the lower level of the Steamship building  
to provide a temporary terminal for Clipper. 

•	 Construction of a temporary covered walkway between 
the Black Ball and the Steamship buildings  
to accommodate Clipper passengers. 

•	 Modifications to the Steamship building to provide  
a temporary administration space for US Customs  
and Border Protection. 

•	 Modifications to the Black Ball building to accommodate 
Canadian Border Services Agency operations.
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What to expect during Phase 1:   

•	 Closed pedestrian access along 
the causeway behind the 
Steamship building.  

•	 Addition of a large temporary 
structure behind the Steamship 
building in late Spring 2024.

•	 Some noise due to construction 
work to modify the Steamship 
wharf and Steamship building.  

•	 No impact to current Clipper and 
Coho Ferry sailings. 

PHASE 1 OVERVIEW


